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Due to illness our editor was unable to produce one of his 

wonderful newsletters so we are sending a very scaled down 

version prior to Christmas. We wish Denis a speedy recovery. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Yes, it snowed in Wales this week.
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As we come to the end of 2017 it is time to turn our attention to getting ready for our 

annual St David’s day celebration. Planning is underway and more information will 

be available in the New Year. 
 
 

We have recently heard from Joseph who updates our website that our website has 

experienced a significant number of unique visitors over the past year, approximately 

600 from Canada, UK, Ireland, Australia, Western Europe and USA. 

Check us out at: www.victoriawelshsociety.org 
 
 
 
 
 

Fun stuff from Wales Online: 
 

Christmas cracker jokes 
 

What do you call a line of men waiting for a haircut? 
A barberqueue 
(Keith Thomas) 
 

Why was the turkey in the pop group? 
Because he was the only one with drumsticks! 
(Sally Morgan) 
 

What do you call a boomerang that does not come back? 
A stick 
(Graham Bull) 
 
 

What do snowmen wear on their heads? 
Ice caps 
(Kieran 'K' Cope) 
 

Why was the snowman looking through the carrots? 
He was picking his nose 
 
 
 
 

Nadolig Llawen a Blwyddyn Newydd Dda 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 


